
Response Letter to Reviewers Comments on NHESS-2019-166#R4 

 
Dear Prof. Merz 

Many thanks for the quick review and constructive comments on the manuscript “Annua l 

flood damage influenced by El-Niño in Kan River Basin, Iran” from you and the reviewers. 

We carefully checked the details and language of the manuscript and improved its context 

with the help of a native English speaker. The authors would like to thank you again for 

your time and consideration. 

 

Regards 
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